Box 908
Charlestown
Nevis, W.I

March 1 2008
Dear Friends in Christ:

Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. Time is
moving on rapidly and we have marched ourselves right into the month of March. It does
not seem that we have much time left to labour for the Lord. Therefore what we do for
Him, we must do it now. Let us make the most of every minute and “work while it is day:
the night cometh when no man can work”.

Our church will be observing its 15™ anniversary, March 16" to 21%. Pastor Marcellus
Henry of St. Lucia will be the guest preacher for this memorable event. Let us pray that
the preaching of the Word of God will result in real revival and the salvation of souls.

Please pray for us as we minister the Word of God here at Calvary Baptist Church as we
continue to reach out in the surrounding villages with the gospel. We are presently
conducting open air meetings on a regular basis and the response is encouraging. Let us
labour for the Lord while we have the ability and the opportunity. Let us do what we are
called to do in 2008 and do not hesitate or procrastinate because the hour is late.

I mentioned in my last letter that I’ve been invited to return to Zimbabwe for ministry.
Please pray for me and three other brethren from St. Maarten as we plan and prepare for
July 1% to 30™ 2008. We are kindly asking you to stand behind us and support us as we
travel to Africa. Pray about it earnestly, think about it seriously and give generously to
this cause. Your contribution to this mission is like sowing a seed that will take root and
bear fruit in the hearts and lives of these precious people in Africa.

Please pray about the above mentioned matter and “whatsoever He saith unto you. do it”.
Thanks very much for your prayers and your support as we labour for the Lord here on
Nevis. Keep up the good work and the Lord of the Harvest will richly reward you for your
faithfulness. '

If you wish to call the number is 1-869-763-6082 or 1-869-469-5680. You can also e-mail
me at, dacosta_allinson@hotmail.com.

In His Service
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